

## Elephants Cynthia Brooks to: panel\_ea@legco.gov.hk

02/06/2017 11:23

## Dear Sir or Madam-

My name is Cynthia Brooks and I live in the United States. I had the honor of hosting a Global March for Elephants, Rhinos and endangered wild life last year. I am a member of a very dedicated group of world citizens devoted to the protection these animals. That dedication supports and respects life in its many forms, human and non-human.

It is very encouraging to see that The Hong Kong Legislative Council is considering a complete Ivory ban. Please not only consider, but also implement this ban. An action such as this sends a clear message that the lives of these incredible and ancient creatures are far more important than the "decorative adornment" their body parts provide. Please support this wave of consciousness and help lead the way to saving The Elephant for future generations to know and appreciate.

Thank you in advance.

Sincerely, Cynthia Brooks